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December 17, 2021
Dear Kenmore East High School Families,

As a matter of practice, any time a school principal is absent for any reason, an acting
principal is designated on his or her behalf. As you may be aware, I have been assigned
as Acting Principal here at Kenmore East. We encourage families to have discussions
with your children about the importance of not cultivating a culture of misinformation
such as the recent social media posts that have been brought to our attention. We ask that
everyone be respectful of each other’s privacy. Please know that if there was any
information that needed to be shared with the school community, we would do so
immediately.

Our entire Kenmore East faculty, staff and community will not miss a beat and will
ensure continuity of operations at Kenmore East. Please feel free to reach out to Assistant

Principal Mr. Shawn Siddall (ssiddall@ktufsd.org) or myself (jgreco@ktufsd.org) at any
time. You can also call the office at 716-874-8402.

The Kenmore East High School leadership team, including Mr. Heyden, Mr. Siddall and
myself, sincerely appreciate your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

NI

Joseph Greco
Acting Principal
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